Meeting Minutes

General meeting Jan 8, 2011

S.L.O. Flyers meeting 1/8/11
Meeting brought to order by Pres. Tony Gallo at 9:00 A.M.

Members present Tony Gallo, President, Andy Brennan, Vice President, Daryl Riekki, Secretary, Bill Landers,
Treasurer, Mike Rittenhouse, Rick Johnston, Paul Genshaw, Gene Kenner, Don Rogers, Herman Obrikat, Fred Jacober
and Wade Akle.

Topics discussed by Pres. Gallo, Selling extra mower to make room in storage shed, appointed Wade Akle as
chairperson.

Safety issues between sailplanes and powered planes, have pilots of sailplanes move to safe zone by clubhouse after
launch. Don Rogers mentioned that a safety fence be put up by the club- house for pilot protection. Tony Gallo talked

about posting sailplane safety guide lines at the sunshade. also discussed was pilot communication between sailplane
and powered plane pilots.

Flight path for sailplanes when chasing a thermal, can overfly the restricted flight area if they are at a minimum
altitude of 100ft.

Pres. Gallo discussed spreading gravel on road between cattle guards to solve the mud and rut problem caused by
the rain.

Repairing bad spots on runway when weather permits.
Treasurer Bill Landers read the treasurer's report.

Meeting adjourned at 10:05 A.M. 1/8/11
Submitted by Daryl Riekki, Secretary



